
Weekly Announcements – June 8, 2025 
 
Sun. 6-8: 9:00am  Worship  
  10:15am  Mission Presentation (No Bible Classes) 
                                          
Mon. 6-9: 6:30pm  Worship  
      
Tue. 6-10: 11:00am  Staff Meeting 

6:30pm  Bible Class 
  
Wed. 6-11: 10:30am  Bob @ Harbor View 

1:15pm  Bible Class 
  3:00pm  Bob @ Sylvan Crossings 
  5:15 – 8:00pm  STAMP CAMP  
   
Thu. 6-12: 2:00pm  Grace Circle  
  3:00 – 4:30pm  Summer Camp CAR WASH 
  6:00pm  Council Meeting 
 
Sun.  6-15:    Father’s Day 

9:00am  Worship with Communion   
  10:15am  Teen / Adult Bible Class                                          
      
Mon. 6-16: 6:30pm  Worship with Communion 
 

     
 
 
 
 

Date Offerings to 

Budget 

$ Needed to Meet 

2024-25 Budget 

$ Excess or 

Shortage 

Special Fund 

Offerings 

June 

Sun.1, Mon.2 
2025 

 

$7,366 

 

$6,663 

Excess 

$703 

 

$25 

Church Attendance: Sunday, 6-1: 116 | Monday, 6-2: 24  

 

 

 

Pastor’s Office Hours: Monday & Wednesday: 8:00 AM – 12:00 PM 
                                       Tuesday, Thursday & Saturday: 10:00 AM – 2:00 PM 
If you need to reach me outside these hours, feel free to call or email. If I’m not in when you stop by, 
just leave a message, and I’ll get back to you. Thank you for your support! 

 
Pastor Ryan Henning 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Church Video Shoot – Sunday, June 29th 8:30-11:30am: The City of Manitowoc is partnering 

with CGI Digital to produce a Community Video Tour, and our church and preschool have been invited to 

participate! On Sunday, June 29th, a film crew will be onsite to capture video footage of our 

congregation. If you are comfortable appearing in the video, we ask that you sign a release form. These 

forms are not required by the day of filming, and anyone who appears on camera but chooses not to 

sign a release will be edited out. If you have any questions, please contact the church office. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

CHANGE FOR LIFE God’s Greatest Gift: Grace is participating in the Change for Life program to support the 

ministry of New Beginnings - A Home for Mothers. New Beginnings is a WELS-based ministry that helps single 

mothers pave the way to self-sufficiency in a Christ-centered home. In honor of mothers and fathers, we will give 

gifts of LIFE to the mothers and babies they serve. Look for the Change for Life display on the wood banquet 

table in the fellowship hall through July 31. Any questions, contact Ann Hornes 684-1241. Pick up a baby 

bottle, take it home, and have everyone in your household fill it with their spare change daily. On July 31st, return 

the filled bottle to church where the money will be collected and sent to help the mothers and babies at New 

Beginnings. For those interested in participating without the need for cash, we are excited to introduce Spave. To 

begin making a difference digitally, simply visit spave.io/ and search 'New Beginnings - A Home for Mothers' or 

enter the code: 841215090. Your support can create a meaningful impact! Thank you for supporting this ministry! 

www.homeformothers.com 

 

When: June 12th 3 - 4:30pm  
Where:  Grace Parking Lot 
 Who: Summer Camp Kids 

Why:  Father’s Day & For Fun 
Free-will donations accepted. 

Proceeds go to Summer Camp. 
 

 

(WELS 175th Anniversary book) 

Christ Through Us – A Pictorial History of the 

Wisconsin Synod 1850-2025 

We still have books left that people ordered! 

If you ordered one of these books, please contact 

the office at 

920 682-7377 or email 

 office@gracelutheran-church.com 

Thank you. 

 

Canticum Novum concert, 
 First German, Sunday, June 22nd, 9:00am: Canticum 
Novum is a chamber choir that strives for excellence in 
proclaiming the name of Christ through music. These 
choir members, from WELS churches across the Midwest 
and beyond, rehearse independently leading up to the 
performances and meet as a group for only a week of 
intensive rehearsals, fellowship, and performance. This 
year, CN has selected First German as one of their three 
concert sites! Canticum Novum is directed by Jonathan 
Laabs, an MLHS alum who currently serves as the 
conductor of the Bel Canto Chorus of Milwaukee. 
Historically, there have been quite a few MLHS alumni 
that sing with the choir, and this year will have many 
Lakeshore Lutheran connections as well!  

 

http://www.homeformothers.com/
mailto:office@gracelutheran-church.com

